
Margaret Garrett


From: Margaret Garrett


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 4:37 PM


To: neil.jacobs@noaa.gov


Subject: Alabama


Dear Dr. Jacobs,


I cannot find the words to tell you how disgusting I find NOAA's subservience to Donald Trump's demand


that everyone agree that Alabama was endangered by the hurricane. Now that it is clear that NOAA is too


afraid to remain politically independent of his irrational obsessiveness, I won't know whether to believe any


future hurricane information coming from the National Hurricane Center. How will we know whether it is


real information or what Trump wants us to hear? When you sacrifice your independence because you don't


have the courage to do what is right, what is the point of NOAA anymore? Will you deny climate change


next? What a sad day for America. Margaret W. Garrett
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